Our Case Number: ABP-317810-23 "

Your Reference: Ralph Conroy and others \ o, An

Bord
Pleandla

John Nash Solicitors
Abbey Street
Loughrea

Co. Galway
DX86005

Date: 25 April 2024

Re: Open Cycle Gas turbine power plant (350MW) and associated infrastructure
Located on land to the north of Tynagh Power Station, Derryfrench, Tynagh, Loughrea, Co.
Galway.

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application
will be made available for public inspection at the offices of the local authority and at the offices of An
Bord Pleanala when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board or email
sids@pleanala.ie quoting the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any
correspondence with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

fP Ko

Niamh Hickey
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737145
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JOHN NASH

Solicitors
Abbey Street, Principal: John Nash
Loughrea, Solicitors:
County Galway. Aoife Nash (BCL)
DX 86 005 LOUGHREA Aoife Murtagh (BCL)
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Date: 22 April 2024
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Your Ref; Our Ref: B610/JN/AK

An Bord Pleanila,

64 Marlborough Street,
Dublin 1.

DO1 V902

Re:  Case Number ABP-3178]1 0-23

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letters of the 3™ instant enclosing copy of the further information
response received by you. Iam now making a submission on the response on behalf of Ralph
Conroy, Niamh and Stephen Loughrey, John Briscoe, Pat Whelan and Enda and Philomena
Briscoe.

The position is that the response alleges that all three stations will form a single COMAH
establishment. This is totally incorrect. This is an entirely new development on a totally
separate site and therefore should be dealt with on that basis. The original development clearly
outlined the site to which it referred, and this proposed development is outside that area and
clearly therefore is a new development separate from the cxisting development. All of the
matters therefore which are required to be dealt with for a new development should be dealt
with in this application.
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